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Clerk of the Course Communication No. 5 
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SUBJECT:   Communication   Document No: 3.5 

FROM:    Clerk of Course     

TO:    All competitors 

NUMBER OF PAGES: 1 

Hearing of Petition for Review 

A petition for review of the results of NRC3 pearl of africa Rally has been received by the stewards.  

The following crews are specifically informed and summonsed to be heard in relation to allegation of 

breach of regulations.  

Car nos 5, 35 - breach of article 57.5 of the FMU NCRs  

Other competitors are reminded that they are allowed to attend the review as interested parties. 

Concerned parties (all competitors who may be affected by the decision) may attend the hearing or 

waive their right in writing ISC art 14.1.2 

 

 

Signed By 

Omar Mayanja 

Clerk of Course 

 


